
Jennifer  Bedford 
Sanford
LD 2167
Dear Representative Collamore, Senator Bennett and members of the committee,
I write to you today as a concerned citizen, mother and small business owner here in 
Maine.
It is time to protect Maine's workforce and Maine's taxpayers from the burdens this 
bill will be put on our economy, infrastructure, housing, schools, taxes and finances 
by having to absorb thousands more immigrants in need of assistance at all levels. I 
ask that vote Aught not pass on LD 2167.
We need to reject and defeat Governor Mills plan to attract tens of thousands more 
illegal immigrants to settle here at taxpayers expense.
Thank you for your time.


